
 

 

Friday 16th December 2022  
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Many thanks all parents and carers in the Mulberry UTC community. It was a pleasure today to speak to 
students in their end of term celebration assemblies and recognise so many individuals and their 
achievements this term.  
 
Parents Evenings 
 
Thanks to all parents who attended the Year 13 parents evening this week.  
 
January Exams 
 
All Year 11, Y12 and 13 students who have exams this January should now have received letters with the 
full details of these exams. Students can also access the timings via the Edulink App.  
 
Return to School 
 

 The school is closed to students on Tuesday 3rd January 2023 for a staff INSET.  
 All students will return to school on Wednesday 4th January 2023  

 
A separate letter has been sent reminding families of the school’s expectations in relation to uniform 
and dress code.  
 
Open Evening – Thursday 19th January 2023 
 
We are hosting an Open Evening for prospective Year 10s and Year 12s. Poster overleaf. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Ms S Brian 
Acting Principal 
 



 

 

  
 


